
November 28, 2021 

  

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 It is my sincere hope that you had a wonderful, healthy and blessed Thanksgiving 
and restful break enjoying time with your family and friends.  I am grateful every 
day to serve as principal of our great school and work with such wonderful students 
and community 

 First the pragmatics – we return to school tomorrow Monday November 29 – it will 
be an even day – 2,4,6 and 8 periods 

 We have two weeks of instruction before semester exams – schedule and 
information about exams is attached via email to this communication and can be 
found on our school’s website 

o This quarter 2 grade and exams will account for nearly two thirds of your 
student’s grade – please have them complete all assignments, make up any 
missing work, test or project and study for exams. There is much to be gained 
or lost in the last several weeks before Holiday break 

o Extended Learning will be open through exams for students to study, test 
prep, receive tutoring and or make up any work. Hours are Monday through 
Thursday from 2 to 3 pm 

 We will be opening our school to our community for a meet and greet on Tuesday 
November 30 from 8 am to 9 am in our Student Center – we will have coffee and 
donuts for your pleasure. Come see what is happening at our school and learn about 
opportunities to partner together to move us farther forward 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits!     See you at the top! 

 


